
□ KOSHA held an information session on preparation of 

basic safety plans for 10 public institutions under the 

umbrella of the Ministry of Employment and Labor at 

the 5th floor meeting room of KTX Daejeon Station on 

the May 28th. 

 ㅇ As all public institutions are required to establish a 

basic safety plan for the purpose of securing safety 

management at workplaces and to submit the plan to 

the competent authorities and the Ministry of Economy 

and Finance by the end of June, KOSHA intends to help 

out those institutions preparing the plan through this 

information briefing session.

 ㅇ The information briefing offered an explanation upon 

fundamentals of a basic safety plan prepared by 

KOSHA as well as a Q&A session to develop safety 

management measures reflecting distinctive features of 

each institution.

□ A staff of KOSHA said, “We plan to provide more 

opportunities like today’s information briefing to help 

public institutions developing systematic plans to secure 

safety at workplaces for the purpose of ensuring 

implementation of practical occupational accident 

prevention activities.”

Information Briefing Held for Public Institution 
on Preparation of Basic Safety Plan



KOSHA provided a briefing about the basic safety plan to the 10 

public agencies under the Ministry of Employment and Labor


